
NEWS RELEASE
English Catholic Central School Expands with new Addition
New Liskeard, April 20, 2010: The Northeastern Catholic District School Board and English

Catholic Central School are pleased to announce the expansion of a new building project,

worth more than $600,000 and this new area will add an additional 2,400 sq. ft. to the existing

school. Construction will be under way within the next couple of weeks and is slated to be

completed by September 2010. The new expansion will house a state of the art kitchen facility

for a new Family Studies Program and also a new Industrial Arts shop.

Lori Hurtubise, ECCS Principal stated“ I am looking forward to September 2010 when our school 

will be able to offer these two new exciting programs that will benefit our students. The new

Family Studies area and new Industrial Shopwill really enhance our school.”

Fr. John Lemire, Rick Brassard, Chair of the Board, Martin Drainville, Vice-Chair of the Board, Lori

Hurtubise, ECCS Principal, Glenn Sheculski, Director of Education, James Michaud,

Superintendent of Student Success, Don Landry, CGV Site Foreman and Bob Landry, Manager

of Plant and were present on Tuesday, April 20, 2010 at 11:00 am for a ground-breaking

ceremony.

“We are all so pleased that this project is getting underway and that the students at English

Catholic Central School will have the opportunity to learn new life skills in the programs this

expansion will allow us to provide for the students starting in the 2010 school year.” commented

Rick Brassard, Chair of the Board.

For more information, please contact:

Andrew Marks, Community Relations Officer at (705) 268-7443 ext. 3213
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